This bill would remove so many families and friends from the river. My family is on its fifth generation of enjoying recreation on the
upper willamette. We would be unable to even tow a tube if this passes.. very sad for us water sports enthusiasts. We are respectful
of others and just want to enjoy our form if recreation like we have been for over 70 years on the upper willamette. Its extremely
frustrating we have to continue to fight the same person time after time and tolerate Travis's inappropriate and rude behavior. | hope
someday someone says enough us enough and puts an end to this. Thank you, Jake



